
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

May 12, 2000
TO: K. Fortenberry, Technical Director

FROM: M. Sautman and S. Stokes, Hanford Site Representatives

SUBJ: Activity Report for the Week Ending May 12, 2000

The site representatives were off-site all week at DNFSB Headquarters.  This report is submitted
for continuity purposes only.


